
Winnebago County Sheriff’s Department
650 West State Street

Rockford, Illinois 61102
815-319-6100

Information  Request:   Possible  22-240892,  Near  6710  Harrison  Avenue.  CFS,  Incident
Reports, 911 Audio, Photos, Audio, Video, any documents related to this. 

11/30/2022

Dear Rickie Traeger,

Thank you  for  contacting  the  Winnebago County Sheriff’s  Office  with  your  request  for
information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.

On 11/21/2022, you requested the following documents:  See the above listed.

This office is unable to comply with your request because the items you are seeking pertain
to  a  pending  investigation  or  the  incident  that  recently  occurred  (11/18/2022)  with
charges  imminent  and  disclosure  might  interfere  with  a  fair  resolution  of  those
proceedings.  Records  pertaining  to  pending  prosecutions  are  exempt  from  disclosure
under 7(1) (d) (iii) of the Illinois FOIA.

To the extent that your request is being denied, you have a right to have the denial of your
request reviewed by the Public Access Counselor (PAC) at the Office of the Illinois Attorney
General.  5 ILCS 140/9.5(a).  You can file your request for review with the PAC by writing
to:

Leah Bartelt
Public Access Counselor

Office of the Attorney General
500 S. 2nd Street

Springfield, IL 62706
Telephone:  877-299-3642
Facsimile:  217-782-1396

Email:  publicaccess@atg.state.il.us

You are further notified that you have the right to judicial review as provided in 5 ILCS
140/11.

Respectfully,

Janalee Politsch 



Manager /Records, Civil Process 
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